
To Whom it May Concern, 
As the Volunteer Coordinator at Jenkinson's Aquarium, I would like to express the important mentorship 
relationship we have established with Communications High School in Wall Township, NJ. For many years 
we have allowed students from Communication High School to work alongside our full time staff members 
to learn the essentials of animal husbandry, aquarium facilities management and positively interacting with 
our visitors. Their students job shadow the aquarium staff to perform a variety of tasks,  including exhibit 
maintenance, proper animal care of a diverse animal collection, providing informative talks to our visitors, 
as well as leading groups on educational guided tours throughout our aquarium. We have been extremely 
pleased year after year with the students we have interacted with from Communication High School. This 
includes their commitment to being punctual and diligent, as well as behave in a professional manner at all 
times. We look forward to our continued relationship with the high school and their exceptional students. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please feel to contact me. Thank you for your time. 
Sincerely, 
Linelle Smith 
Volunteer Coordinator/Supervisor  
Jenkinson's Aquarium  
300 Ocean Ave. 
Point Pleasant Beach, NJ 08742 
Cell  732-208-5285 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	
	
	
	


